
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 26th September 2024 

   
Dear All,   
  

On Tuesday 8th October Owl Class will visit Salisbury Cathedral for the day. We are learning about the 
Cathedral as a part of our History topic. The day will include a tour of the Cathedral, as well as a drama 
workshop to retell the story of the Cathedral being moved from Old Sarum to where it is today, and a 
stained-glass window art activity.   

We will leave school at 9:00am and we will return at 3:00pm, in time for the end of the day, travelling by 
coach.   
  

As your child is eligible for a universal school meal, the school kitchen can provide a packed lunch for them. 
Please complete the link below and advise if you would like the school kitchen to provide your child with a 
free packed lunch or you will be providing your child with a packed lunch.   
  
On the day, your child will need to wear their school uniform but may wear trainers as there will be lots of 
walking around. Please ensure they have a backpack to carry their lunchbox, water bottle and a snack, 
along with a light waterproof coat in case of rain, as we will need to walk outside to get to different 
activities. We ask that the children do not bring any money on the trip please, we will not be going to the 
gift shop.   
  
The cost of the trip is £15 per child.  We ask for a donation of £7 per child and the rest is kindly being 
funded by the FOSS.  This can be paid through Parent Pay. Please feel free to contribute more if you would 
like to!  
The default cost of the trip will show as £15 so please amend as you wish. 
 
Please make a donation and give consent on ParentPay. Also complete the link below to advise on the 
packed lunch by Tuesday 1st October. 
https://forms.office.com/e/Dbx5exNq4H 
 
  
Best wishes,  
  
Miss Smith  
     

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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